

Cupertino High School Athletics

Cupertino, CA 95014

(408) 366-7380

Athletic Directors

Judy Namanny

(408) 366-7387

Email: judy namanny@fuhsd.org

Craig Ellegood

(408) 366-7310

Email: craig ellegood@fuhsd.org

Dear Parents and Athletes,

The Athletic Department is requesting a \$60.00 donation for each athlete for each sport they play. This money helps offset some of the following costs: officiating, uniforms, equipment, etc. 1/3 of this amount will go to the team the athlete is playing for. The team portion of the money can be used at the coach's discretion for other team needs such as tournaments, team party, etc.

We would appreciate your support for athletics so that we can continue to maintain a high quality program that athletes will be proud to be a part of.

Sincerely,

Athletic Directors

Judy Namanny Craig Ellegood ()

Please fill out the information below and return:

Athlete Name:

Donation amount:

Please make check out to: Cupertino Athletic Department